
 

 

 

 

 

 

№: 11.62.21 

November 5/18, 2021 

Synaxis of the Hierarchs of Moscow 

To all Rectors of the Eastern American Diocese 

Dear in the Lord reverend fathers, 

St. Herman Conference and similar youth gatherings are a wonderful opportu-

nity for the younger generation to better acquaint themselves with the fundamentals of 

their Orthodox Faith and solidify bonds of friendship with other young people in the 

bosom of the Mother Church. 

Once again in 2021, we ask that you do your part to support St. Herman Conference 

and the spiritual well-being of our youth, via plate collection or a direction donation from 

the parish. This year’s conference is taking place from December 23-27 at St. Luke the Blessed 

Surgeon Church in Pompano Beach, FL, and many will need assistance paying for 

transportation. 

Please make checks out to “St. Herman Conference” and send donations to: 
 

St. Herman Youth Conference 

Attn: V. Rev. Alexis Duncan 

2232 Fairlawn Parkway 

Niskayuna, NY 12309 

With love in Christ, 
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